
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-9-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannan called the meeting to order at 11:58. Other officers present were 
Dee Gilliland and Cheri Anglin.  It was noted that a quorum was established with 21. 
 
Les gave a short safety presentation on his experience with icing in flight. 
 
Several club members shared stories about Tallmadge Harrell in order to eulogize him.  
 
Les thanked Jim Richardson for cooking hamburgers for lunch today.  Les volunteered to 
provide lunch next month. 
 
Guests included David and Ashley Pierce.  Paul Hockin moved that David be accepted as 
a new member, Randy West seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Bill Lehr moved that the minutes be approved, Les seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  We have 59 members as we gained nine and lost six.  
Taxes went up 20% to over $700.  We spent $13,000 on the new clubhouse last month.  
Carlton delivered $1500 of gravel.  Dee discussed the fact that we have no insurance on 
the new clubhouse. 
 
Cheri mentioned that the FAA wants everyone with a private airfield to please update their 
information if you have not done so in the last three years. 
 
Boyd gave an update on the runway and said we need to find out to get rid of the onions. 
 
The new club sign is almost ready to be installed. 
 
Paul Hockin moved to adjourn at 12:47. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


